DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT
Office of the Secretary
MEDIA RELEASE

2020 PUBLIC SERVICE DEDICATION SERVICE

The National Public Service Dedication Service is set for Friday 315t January,
2020 at the Sir John Guise Stadium and is conducted by the Department for
Community Development and Religion (DfCDR) and the Department of
Personnel Management.

Department of Personnel Management Secretary, Taies Sansan, has sent out
a Circular Instruction No. 18 of 2019 to all provincial administrators, CEO of
hospitals, heads of provincial state agencies and all public servants in the
provinces to make respective arrangements to commemorate the day in each
province.

All public servants in the National Capital District will attend the Public Service
Dedication Service

The Public Service Dedication Service is an annual event that was initiated by
DfCDR in 2017 and this will be the fourth annual dedication service.

%’?‘A
=~

Approved for release
Monday 27 January, 2020

“RISE UP, STEP UP, SPEAK UP”
PO Box 519, WAIGANI, 131, NCD, Papua New Guinea
Telephone: (675)327 6379 /327 6422 Facsimile: (675) 325 0520 Website: www.dpm.gov.pg



